
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, January 7, 19&9

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY
"It is difficult to make a man miserable while he feels he is worthy of him­
self and claims kindred to the great God who made him." — Abraham Lincoln.

ATTENTION: ALL JUNIORS!
Our January social will be an ice skating party on Saturday, January 11, at 
7 p.m. At 9 p»m* in the Cafeteria wefll have "hot" refreshments. All Juniors 
come— and bring a friend.

NC EAGLES SCHEDULE THIS WEEK
This week the Eagles travel to Oregon. Thursday they play Cascade College, 
Portland; Friday, Northwest Christian College, Eugene; and Thursday, Bible 
Standard College, also of Eugene. If you have a chance, why not support the 
team.

STUDENT BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS
Announcements for Tuesday’s bulletin must be in by Monday noon. For Thurs­
day’s bulletin, the ads should be in by Wednesday noon. Please, no more than 
three type v/ritten lines,

CHAPEL SCHEDULE
Wednesday, January 8 - Mr. D. H. Fee 
Thursday, January 9 - Rev. Geer, King’s Teens 
Friday, January 10 - W. 0. M.
Monday, January 13 - A. S. B.

INTRAMURALS
Congratulations to the married student’s flag football team for coming out 
on top of the football league last quarter with four wins and two losses. 
Credit also goes to B3B (#2 team from third floor Beatty) for gaining the 
most sportsmanship points.
The #1 team from third floor Perk’s west wing took first place with five wins 
and no losses. Congratulations to W3B and W2B for tying for second and third.
For this quarter, get your basketball teams organized. The men play Saturday 
morning; the women, Monday evening. An official ping pong tournament will be 
held beginning in late January.

LOST AND FOUND
Scarves, coates, glasses, gloves, books, and Bibles— if they are not claimed 
by January 17? they will be taken to the District Office. You may claim your 
things at the Receptionist’s Desk in the Administration Building.

FROM THE BUSINESS OFFICE
Winter Quarter accounts are due and payable. Any unpaid balance from the 
Fall Quarter, plus the minimum of 1/3 board, room, tuition, and all fees for 
the Winter Quarter must be paid by January 10. The only exceptions are by 
special arrangements with the Business Manager.


